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To,

Joan Smith

1239, South Plaza, 
New York, USA

2 March 2012
Dear Mr. Smith,
Subject: Resident welcome letter
This letter is to welcome you and your family to our resident colony called ‘South Plaza’ which is New York’s most reputed living colony. I got to know that you just moved in and we are really excited to get to know you and your family. I am Bob Travolta; our house is just next to yours. 
I am sure you shall not be disappointed in any way and would have a nice stay over here. We are extremely happy and excited to have you as the new residents here and would look forward to have a great association with you. 
Once again, welcome to our neighbourhood and we are truly pleased to have you. We are one big family here. Please do not hesitate if you need any help.
Yours truly,
Bob Travolta 
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